Tobias, Anthony

To: ROBERTS, JANE
Subject: RE: Church official closure letter

From: Gary Sheets <pastor@middleburycommunitychurch.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 2:17 PM

To: ROBERTS, JANE <JLROBERT@idem.IN.gov>

Subject: Church official closure letter

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Dear Ms. Roberts,

Our church, Forks Mennonite Church- aka Mlddlebury Community Church, was officially closed because of the state of
Indiana stay at home order from March 23-July 4. We have re- opened on July 5th. With that in mind , no water is
currently being used for drinking. Our complete open date is now set for Aug 13th.

Thank You,
Pastor Gary M Sheets



